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January 18, 1949

Miss Lore R. David
Dopartment of Zoology
University of Vormont
Burlington, Vermont

Doar Miss Dtﬂdz '

Thanks for your letter of Januwary 12. I am indoed
vory sorry that I msver had opportunity to talk to you
and to get acquainted. If you are interested in fish
soales from Texas, we shall try to accumulate some for
you from the various washings of samplese We do not
seem to have any materiel on hand. However, I have &
great deal of fish otoliths from the Eooens, slso
sharks' teethe Are you by any chance intcrested in
that? :

I an glad %o see that yqﬁ have found a place in
Vermont. It ought to bo & very nice country there.

8inmoerely yours,

He B 8tonsel
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